
Boulevard Associates/ LLC 
700 Universe Blvd. 

Juno Beach, FL 33-108-2683 

8/31/2012 

DENNIS D AND DAWN M THY EN 
46310 16-ITH STREET 
WATERTOWN, SD 57201 

Re: Wind Farm Agreement 

Dear DENNIS D AND DAWN M THYEN. 

As you are aware, the wind farm agreement we have on your property renews annually. 
After a thorough review of the opportunities for wind energy in your area, we have 
decided to not renew your agreement at this time. 

I want to personally thank you for your participation and cooperation as we gathered data 
for a potential wind project in your community. The decision to discontinue your 
agreement was based on a list of criteria, including market opportunities, wind resource 
and environmental that leads us to the decision to terminate your wind farm agreement 
with Boulevard Associates, LLC. Based on this detennination, we will also be 
discontinuing any further payments. 

We will continue to monitor this region. If market conditions change and we believe this 
project is viable in the future, we will contact you. Should you have any questions please 
feel free to contact me at (561) 691-7240. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Scovill 
Director Development 

cc: Mikel Greene 
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